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Research Analysis 

 

The CCS to SB 1476 decreases the fees charged for commercial motor vehicle reports furnished 

by the Department of Public Safety from $25 to $15 with $10 of which to be deposited in the 

General Revenue Fund and $5 deposited in the Department of Public Safety Revolving Fund.  

 

Commercial motor vehicle reports furnished by a motor license agent are reduced to $15 as well, 

with $8 paid to the Oklahoma Tax Commission.  The Department of Public Safety is directed to 

establish a procedure to allow motor vehicle reports to be purchased at a bulk rate. 

 

Prepared By: Brad Wolgamott 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

SB1476 decreases the fees charged for commercial motor vehicle reports from $25 to $15.  The 

$10 decrease is to General Revenue Fund collections.  According to the Department of Public 

Safety, there were 156,524 commercial driver license motor vehicle reports produced in FY-13. 

With a $10 fee reduction, deposits to the General Revenue Fund will decrease by approximately 

$1,565,240 annually. 

 

Prepared By: Marilyn Anderson  

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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